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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The State of Maine Bureau of General Services is conducting a competitive 

bid process for the Dolby Landfill Cover Upgrade - Phase 4 at Dolby III 

Landfill in East Millinocket, Maine.  Bids will be opened and read aloud by 

the Bureau of General Services at 2:00 p.m. 29 February 2024. 

 

The planned upgrade will improve the hydraulic performance of the existing 

cover system to limit infiltration into an underlying waste deposit consisting 

primarily of pulp and paper mill residuals.  Phase 1 of the cover upgrade 

was completed in 2016. Phases 2 and 3 were completed in 2022 and 2023 

respectively. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

